
What’s new in Nursery?        

Term topic: All About Ourselves 

In school we have been learning All About Ourselves. The children have been  
engaged in stories including Za-Za’s Baby Brother and singing songs like Heads, 
shoulders, knees and toes.  They have enjoyed learning about themselves and their 
families, and have created self portraits using a variety of materials.  The children 
have been joining in with counting rhymes such as Five little speckled frogs and Five 
currant buns in a baker’s shop.  They have settled very well into the routines of 
nursery. 

At nursery your child will be playing out-
side every day whatever the weather! 
Please make sure they have a suitable 

coat to wear every day.   

What’s new? 

• Homework will be set on Google classroom every 
Wednesday.  Completing the homework will give your 
child a chance to share their new learning with you. 
There will be maths work and a new nursery rhyme 

to sing each week. 

• The prayer bag will be sent home each week with a 
different child. Please use it to enjoy some prayer time 
together.  Make the Sign of the cross together and say 

a prayer.  Draw or write something in the book to 
share with your class.     

Books you can read at home! 

*Za-Za’s baby brother—Lucy 
Collins 

*Spot goes to school— Eric Hill 

* My Grandma is wonderful—
Nick Butterworth 

Activities you can do at home 

Sing songs and nursery rhymes: 

 Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes,  

Five Little Speckled Frogs  

Five Currant buns in the Baker's Shop 
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